James Crawford

I live near the San Jacinto River in Kingwood. Our area has flooded repeatedly in the 40+ years I
have lived here. TCEQ needs to develop BMPs that address the discharge of sediment-laden water,
pit capture (especially considering the mining that occurs around the San Jacinto) and periodic
flooding.

Re: APO BMP List Proposal



